On August 8th, 2018 the Pleasant Lake Improvement Association was informed by the Department of Natural Resources and Wright County Soil and Water Conservation District that the invasive species Starry Stonewort was discovered near the County landing on the north side of Pleasant Lake.
The PLIA Board met today and is currently working with the DNR, Wright County, and the City of Annandale on a treatment plan.
Wright County has informed us that the County Landing has been temporarily closed.
We will keep you updated and give a full report at our upcoming Annual Meeting on Saturday, August 18th, 3 pm at the City Pavilion.  See the attachment for details.
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